
News story: Royal Iris of the Mersey
report published

MAIB’s report on the investigation of the grounding of the passenger ferry
Royal Iris of the Mersey at the entrance to Eastham lock, River Mersey, on 10
July 2016 is now published.

PDF, 2.17MB, 12 pages

If you use assistive technology (such as a screen reader) and need a version
of this document in a more accessible format, please email
maib@dft.gsi.gov.uk. Please tell us what format you need. It will help us if
you say what assistive technology you use.

The report contains details of what happened and the subsequent actions
taken.

Press enquiries

Press enquiries during office hours 01932 440015

Press enquiries out of hours 020 7944 4292
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